Ann Grace

From: Steve Smith

Sent: Friday, March 09, 2012 1:13 AM
To: Ann Grace

Subject: Boys Basketball

The following young men maintained a 90+ average during the basketball season:
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- Dylan Bush

Dalton Dry

. Ryan Evers
Kyle Gromann
Taylor Johnson

.Drew Wright

Thanks,

Stere Snith

Aledo High School
Head Boy’s Basketball
817-441-5154 Office
682-365-8714 Cell

Boys Basketball

District 5-4A

Offensive Player of the Year-Taylor Johnson

Second Team-Matt Bishop & Pierce Gentry

Honorable Mention-Travis Gough, Kyle Gromann & Alex Riner

Would you also like our Academic All-District kids as well?
Thanks,

Steve Smith
Aledo HS



